
Rebuild or relocate: 
cast vote for future of
Yarraville Library
The Yarraville population is expected to increase by 34 per
cent by 2051, and the challenge is how the local library will
continue to meet the needs of a growing community and
nearby suburbs, including Seddon and Kingsville.

Following engagement in 2023, there are two options for
community to consider: demolish and rebuild the library at the
current site, or relocate to a new site as part of the Bradmill
redevelopment on Francis Street.

We are keen to understand your preferred option and your
reasons for this.

Join the conversation

Scan for info

Find more information about the two options and
to share your feedback by midnight Sunday
11 August 2024, scan the QR code or visit
yourcityyourvoice.com.au/yarraville-library


